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Toogoolawah State High School 
School Newsletter via Email 

 
 
Our School website - http://www.toogoolawahshs.eq.edu.au is a great source of information 
to students, families and community members.  
 
It provides many features and information including: 
 

 Fortnightly Newsletter 
 

 School Calendar of Events 
 

 Newsflashes & important updates – eg event cancellations 
 

 School Handbook and Annual Report 
 

 Facebook 
 
We encourage all parents with internet access to use our website when seeking 
information, updates or forms.  
 
Parents/Caregivers have the option of receiving an electronic copy of the school newsletter 
each fortnight as well as a paper version 
 
Please provide details below if you wish to take-up this option. 
 
 
Student/s Names:  ________________________________________ Year/s: _________ 
 
 
Please forward the newsletter by e-mail to the address below.   
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
     (Please print clearly) 
 
 
Parent Name:  ____________________________________________ 
 
 
Signature:  _______________________________________________ 


